Newsletter October 2014
[image: image1.wmf] All 100 Squares have been sold and our first winners for this month are: Gill Cruz £25; Judy Williams £15; Liz Woodd-Walker £10.

The Horse and Groom Sausage Sizzle raised £600 and Sian’s fantastic evening of a meal and raffle raised £800.  Many thanks to all those who attended and those who gave raffle prizes.

Today we had a presentation of £2000 for the Exeter Properties Business (thanks to Rocky Massey for putting our name forward).

Welcome to several new volunteers – we’re still looking for more.

The next meeting of the Happy Hoof Club is a visit to Paignton Zoo on 23rd November.

Hayley’s Open House is on 30th November.

Olympia Trip on 21st December.  Please can you settle up in the office as soon as possible.

In case of inclement weather it is up to you to ring to confirm sessions are running.  Peg’s Mobile is 07882 286 421

DATES
27th to 30th October


No Riding

23rd November



Happy Hoof Club visit to Paignton Zoo

30th November



Hayley’s Open House

12th December



Christmas Lunch

18th December



Last Session and start of our 30 years celebration

21st December



Olympia Trip

5th January



Restart

12th May



Regional SJ (The Brook)

19th May



Regional Dressage

